
Treasurer Report 
 
 

 

• We welcomed a good number of new members to the club during 2021-22  but a few 
members moved away from the area which means that our membership had an overall 
increase of approximately 5%, a total of 160 members.  Due to the pandemic we choose to 
adjust our fee structure meaning that some packages were less expensive than a previous 
year and therefore our income from fees decreased by 0.5%. 
 

• We receive a covid grant of £1000 from the PFMC boosting our overall income by around 
£700 on the previous year. 

 

• Expenditure was higher than the earlier pandemic year, we contracted a company to give 
the courts a thorough clean, our electricity costs have started to increase due to the global 
situation and the previously paused LTA fees and PFMC were reintroduced. 
 

• We end the year with a balance of £4,644.71 (copy of accounts are available on the club’s 
online documentation area). 

 
 
We hope that 2022-23 will be a fresh start after the worst of the pandemic is behind us. We thank 
existing members for their support and we look forward to many more new players joining Bramford 
Tennis Club too. 


